
Craig, 
 
I am writing to you in order to voice my concern over the proposed redistricting map.  I am a 
resident of Tarrytown.  Based upon the Map that I have seen that would put me in District Seven. 
 My concern that puts our neighborhood in a narrow corridor that stretches all the way to 
Plugerville.   
 
I think Austin and our neighborhood as well as surrounding neighborhoods would be better 
served by having a more cohesive, contiguous district. 
 
Thanks for your consideration 
 
Daniel Keelan 
 


